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The Latimer City Council met in special session on Wednesday, March 26, 2025 at Latimer City Hall.  Following the adjournment of the previous meeting at 6:35 pm, Mayor Mark Johansen called the meeting to order.  Council members, Randy DeBour, Catherine Crooks, Deon Juhl, Eric Bruns and Elizabeth Symens were all present.

Bruns made a motion to approve the agenda and was seconded by DeBour.  Motion passed unanimously.

Chris Vanness and Cody Collier from St Paul’s School were present to update the council on a proposed addition they would like to put on the school.  

Resolution 2025-01 approving the proposed Property Tax Levies for fiscal year 2026 was approved with a motion made by Symens and seconded by Juhl.  This resolution passed with a unanimous roll call vote.

The public hearing for the proposed budget for fiscal year 2026 was set for April 23, 2025 at 6:30 pm.  This was set with a motion made by Bruns and seconded by Crooks.  Motion passed unanimously.

Symens made a motion to approve the estimate for the community center chairs in the amount of $10,490 and was seconded by Juhl.  Motion passed unanimously.

At 6:45 pm, Bruns made a motion to adjourn the meeting and was seconded by Juhl.  Motion passed unanimously.




Mark Johansen, Mayor

ATTEST:



Melissa Simmons, City Clerk
